
Japanese Culture Experience Program
for International Students
The Global Support Center and International Affairs Division at Tokyo Geidai invite international students 

to the following two events. Please take these opportunities to experience authentic traditional Japanese 

theater and music. We recommend you apply early as the number of available seats are limited.

Contact: Global Support Center     gsc-apply@ml.geidai.ac.jp

Hosho School Noh performer Takashi Takeda will teach the basic movements and history of Noh dance.

Date & Time Monday, November 18  10am（Ends at 12pm）
Meeting place 1st Floor Lobby, Admin. Building, Ueno Campus

Venue　　　 Music Hall 4, Ueno Campus

Instructor　　 Professor Takashi Takeda, Dept. of Traditional Japanese Music

Capacity　　　20 students (first-come-first-served basis)

Fee  Free

How to apply Apply via Google Form https://forms.gle/ayVQwLy1x6krsca57 

                      by Sunday, November 10. We will close application process once we reach capacity.

IMPORTANT NOTICE

In this workshop, all participants are required to put on tabi, which are traditional Japanese socks usually worn 

with kimono in formal settings.

Tabi are essential in order to walk without raising your heels (one of the basic manners of Noh dance called 

hakobi), and anyone without a pair of white tabi is not allowed on a Noh stage.

The university will provide each participant a pair of tabi in his/her shoe size, 

so please be sure to specify your shoe size in cm when applying via Google Form.

Please sign up only if you are sure you can attend.

We invite 20 international students to the 86th Geidai Concert of Traditional Japanese Music organized by the 

Faculty of Music and Performance Arts Center.

Date & Time Wednesday, November 20     Doors open at 17:30, start at 18:00

Venue　　　 Sogakudo Concert Hall, Ueno Campus

Number of available tickets   20  (first-come-first-served basis)

Admission　　Free

How to apply Apply via Google Form https://forms.gle/h1VNYdWaFXDNnvhM7

  by Sunday, November 17.

  We will close application process once we reach capacity.

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Please apply only if you are sure you can attend. We do not accept reservations for other people.

Open seating.
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